SC 253 Attachment 253-7

## **UAF Sustainability Master Planning Committee**

Submitted by: Richard Machida

Our last meeting was held on September 16, 2014. The draft of the SMP document was reviewed and is being sent back to the Brendle for some final edits. UAF Marketing and Communications are also making minor changes to the language.

The draft will be available along with an opportunity for UAF community feedback before the plan is finalized. The timeline for the draft being available is by the end of September.